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2012 IOWA COUNTY ENERGY FAIR 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 
 

Due to lack of pre-registration enrollment, this weekend’s 2012 Iowa County 

Energy Fair scheduled for Saturday, April 14, has been CANCELLED.   We regret 

the inconvenience for the presenters and those who had agreed to open their 

homes for tours.   

 

Our Sustain Iowa County group will be meeting in the next several weeks to talk 

about next steps.   Let us know if you would like to be part of this discussion by 

return email to Shirley Barnes at grassroots@merr.com or 608-623-2109. 
 

 
GRASSROOTS CITIZENS OF WISCONSIN, an energetic group of over 1000 people in Iowa, Sauk, 

Crawford, Richland, Lafayette and Grant Counties who are interested in taking an active role in improving 

government and promoting rational discussions of local, state and national issues.  For further 

information, or to add a friend to our mailing list, please contact:  Shirley Barnes, Grassroots Citizens of 

Wisconsin, 2473 Mt. Hope Road, Dodgeville, WI. 53533, 608-623-2109, e-mail:  grassroots@merr.com.  
To remove your name from our e-mail list, please click on "Reply" and write "Unsubscribe" in the subject line. 
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